
 
 

Public Notice 
The Maryland-National Capital Park and Planning Commission, Department of Parks and 
Recreation has contracted with Brawner Builders, Inc. to replace the pedestrian bridge at 
the Dueling Grounds Historic Site in Brentwood, Maryland.  This notice serves to inform 
pedestrians, bikers, and motorists of the planned lane closure along Bladensburg Road (US 
alternate Route 1) between Eastern Avenue and 38th Avenue on Friday May 5th from 6 a.m. 
to 10 p.m.  

 

Traffic control measures will be in place to guide motorists along the established detours.  
Pedestrians, bikers, and motorists should travel undistracted through all work zones and 
adhere to posted speed limits.  

For more information, contact Tenille Davis on 202-329-4508.  


